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Happy Chinese New Year to you all. We have had a wonderful time in the nursery singing, 
dancing and getting creative to join in with the colourful celebrations. The most popular 
activity has been using chopsticks and eating the noodles at snack time. The children 
enjoyed learning about the Chinese traditions.   
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